
Safety Message of the Day for IMEA Members

Bees and Wasps Safety Message
Almost everyone has experienced some type of bee or wasp sting in their life. 
Stings from these insects do not pose a major issue for most people. However, for 
others, there can be a severe allergic reaction that is life-threatening. 

Thousands of people are stung by insects each year, and as many as 90–100 
people in the United States die as a result of allergic reactions. 

Your natural reaction when you realize you're about to be stung or have been stung 
is equally as dangerous, you could be in an area where flailing your arms could be 
extremely dangerous.




